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I was in shock when received word of a solar farm being considered on farmland in Cass Township.
Land that has been in Cass Township owner’s family for 80+years.

In the past, the Cass Township farm land owner was a strong proponent of farmland staying farmland.
Ask anyone from Cass Township.

If this is his way of getting out of farming, he should sell the land to someone who wants to farm.

I echo all the others commenting against this solar farm in Cass Township.

What about cars driving in the area of solar panels? Will the glare affect drivers and driver safety, or
homeowners wanting to enjoy their backyards?

What about all the chain-link fences with barbwire? We live in the rural Hancock country, not near
prisons or wildlife cages where you find chain-link fences with barbwire.

What about the upkeep of these solar panels? More traffic on township roads and nuisance noise to
annoy Cass Township citizens.

What about the drainage problems? This is a big problem, getting bigger.

What about the road damage? Are they made to take heavy construction equipment? Who is going to
repair roads, bridges, and culverts in Cass Township? Who is going to cover these costs?

What about our home values?

Please take into consideration that this is not a one family involved but the whole community will be
impacted.

This project negatively impacts the whole township. I urge you to vote NO on this solar farm coming
into Cass Township.
 
 

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

7/19/2021 11:03:53 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0277-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Concerned Consumer, via website. electronically filed by
Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


